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November 2018 
 

Next meeting is November 19th 
At the A&P Restaurant in Greer, 1526 South Highway 14 29650 

Dinner at 6:30. Meeting Begins at 7:30 

 

President:                   John Dillewyn     Home:  297-1462   dillewynj@bellsouth.net    
                                                                  Cell:     884-9404 
 

Vice President:           Roger McGlone  Home: 288-2411    aprogermcglone@aol.com 
                                                                  Cell:     270-6585 
 

Secretary/Treasurer:  Bob Jackson      Home:  288-5304   rsjack307@charter.net 
                                                                  Cell:     430-4730 
  
Safety Officer:            Fred Endler         Cell:     901-2972 
 

Newsletter Editor:      Mike Reece         Home:  329-9435   mwreece@charter.net 
 

Webmaster:               Tom Holmes        Cell:   787-0426     olmes345@mindspring.comh  

 

From The Treasurer  
 

• The October Fly In went very well. It was a beautiful day.  We had 35 
pilots and netted $990.31. Many thanks to all those who helped set up, 
participated, and helped clean up. 

 

• The members in attendance at the October club meeting voted to 
suspend accepting new member applications for now. The reasoning is 
that we only want the current membership to be able to decide what 
becomes of the club and its assets. We also voted to suspend dues for 
2019 and allow all 2018 members to carry over into 2019. The reason is 
that we need a membership body to vote on any proposed actions 
concerning a new location or disposal of assets. The officers can only 
dispose of assets after the club actually dissolves. 

 

• The following members were nominated as 2019 officers and have 
agreed to serve if elected –  

 

President             Joe Duncan  
Vice President     David Hooks  
Secretary             Steven Bayne  
Treasurer             Gary Livingstone  



 
• A property on Lightwood Knot Rd is again under consideration a 
potential new field location. The owner who objected 10 years ago has 
since passed away. 

 

• Bob Jackson is attempting to determine if we are REALLY leaving in 
December. As of now, the property sale closing is set for 12-14-2018 and 
we are making plans to vacate. 

 

• We are planning on things from the field to keep (store at John Starnes’ 
place or at Blue Ridge or Triple tree) – we will uproot the fence posts 
and save the chain link fence. We will uproot the parking area fence 
posts and save them as well. We will keep the breaker box and breakers, 
as many outlets as we can salvage, and any other electrical item(s) that 
seems potentially usable – the fan, the light, whatever else looks good. 
Also the flag pole, flag, and windsock. 

 

We are offering the carport to anyone who is willing to remove it and pay 
a little bit for it. Please make a proposal before the next meeting 
(November 19, 2018 at the A&P Restaurant in Greer). 

 

It has been suggested that the 8X8 building might be “disassembleable”. 
I don’t think that’s a word and I also don’t think it can be done. Someone 
else suggested that it might be possible to load it onto a flatbed truck 
and move it. If you are interested in it, please let us know before the next 
meeting. Otherwise, it will be left for “dozer food”. 

 

Starting stands – we plan to divide them up among the clubs where our 
members “land” – Blue Ridge, Foothill Flyers and possibly Currys Lake. 

 

Tables and benches – make us an offer if you have a use for one. 
Otherwise they will be offered to the other clubs as well. 
Also at the meeting, we voted to allow Garret and Carlos to lay down the 
felt material that will help the jets and micros get off the ground. I 
suppose they will remove it when we leave. 

 

If I have missed something (I just remembered the microwave), please 
let me know and I will take it up with the other officers and discuss it at 
the next meeting.  

 

Quotes of the Month 
 

“People say nothing is impossible, but I do nothing every day.” 
- A. A. Milne 
 

“If I were two-faced would I be wearing this one?” 
- Abraham Lincoln 
 

“Light travels faster than sound. This is why some people appear bright until  
  you hear them speak.” 

 - Alan Dundes
 

“If you want your children to listen, try talking softly to someone else.” 
s - Ann Lander



New Members 
 

Two more members were admitted to the club at the October meeting: Roy 
Cespedes, returning member and pilot; and Tim Tamplin, pilot.  Welcome to 
WCRC gentlemen.  See you at the field (Uh, er, maybe). 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

I could not any events in South Carolina during November. 
 
 

This Month’s Special 
 

 

 

You really gotta hand it to those Arabs, boy! 
 

 

 

 
 

Mile high buildings and mile long jets! 
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WCRC Skyhawks 
2607 Woodruff Road 

Suite E #106  
Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681 


